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Date: September 1, 2015 

To: AHS physicians 

From: Colleen Turner, Senior Program Officer, Community Engagement and 
Communications 
Penny Rae, Chief Information Officer 
 

RE: AHS.ca 

 
This fall, AHS will launch several initiatives to simplify and streamline access to the AHS 
website and AHS email. These measures are designed to simplify staff and physician’s online 
experience. The initiatives include: 
 

 A new, simpler web address — www.ahs.ca. AHS staff and physicians can now also use 

a new, shortened email address: firstname.lastname@ahs.ca. The old 

albertahealthservices.ca email and web addresses will continue to work. 

 You can now access Insite, ePeople and AHS email faster than ever from your home, 

mobile device or non-AHS computer via the new staff information page my.ahs.ca For 

more information, check out the Q&A or contact AHS Medical Affairs at 

medicalstaff.info@ahs.ca.  

 Based on focus group feedback, we have redesigned the bi-weekly AHS Interchange e-

newsletter. With its new, easier to scan and read design, getting the latest AHS news 

and updates is now easier. Watch for it on September 10th. If you do not receive 

Interchange you can start today by requesting an ahs.ca email account (contact 

medicalstaff.info@ahs.ca for assistance).  

 
Thank you, 
 
Colleen Turner, Senior Program Officer, Community Engagement and Communications 
Penny Rae, Chief Information Officer 
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